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PSA welcomes North West Parks Board employees 

 

The PSA is pleased to extend a warm welcome to the Union’s newest members at North West Parks 

Board who have officially joined the Union of Choice. Your decision to become part of the PSA’s 

collective voice is an important step towards fostering a stronger, more unified community. 

 

As you embark on this important journey, the PSA wants to assure you that the Union is here to support 

you every step of the way. The PSA reaffirms the Union's steady commitment to service excellence for its 

newly recruited members. The PSA is committed to advocating your rights, providing guidance, and 

ensuring that you have the resources you need to succeed in your roles. 

 

Members are also encouraged to engage with their fellow members and participate in Union activities. 

Solidarity makes us stronger, and your voice matters. The PSA will embark on visits across North West to 

expand the membership base and widen its support network to a broader field of public servants.  

 

Employees who wish to join PSA can contact Patience Mashaba on 082 88 0893 and Nozi Monaisa on 

082 880 8992.  
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